
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

January 2025 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

 

Pat 

 

 

 

 

Carol 

 

 

 

 

Derek 

 

 

 

 

Dorothy 

 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in December… 
 

December brought us lots of Christmas-themed fun 

activities as well as some of our regular Blair Park 

favourites. 

 

We were visited by George the pony who was 

accompanied by his elf friend as well as our amazing 

singing barber. 

 

Our Christmas fayre was a great success and was 

enjoyed by all.  A huge “thank you” to all our families, 

friends and staff who supported this festive event.  Your 

wonderful support allowed us to raise £408.80 for our 

Residents’ Fund. 

 

We celebrated with a Christmas Jumper day with staff 

and residents joining in. 

 

There were lots of laughs at our visiting “Mother Goose” 

pantomime as well as a few happy tears when the 

children of Kemsley School Choir came to sing some 

carols. 



The Jenny Wren provided a festive destination for a 

meal this year.  A total of 15 residents went this year.  It 

was a lovely afternoon enjoyed by residents and families 

alike. 

 

We also had a pyjama day for the Christmas movie “The 

Polar Express” on Monday, 23rd December with a hot 

chocolate experience while it was showing. 

 

Christmas Eve was party time!  Rick Boxall entertained 

us with his superb musical talents and this was followed 

by a scrumptious buffet. 

 

Christmas Day had a delicious traditional Christmas 

meal as well as a very special visit from Santa and the 

exchanging of gifts.  Boxing Day followed with some 

armchair exercises and games in the afternoon. 

 

We ended the year with fun entertainment and a New 

Year’s Eve party for residents and staff who had a great 

singalong and fun afternoon with lots of laughter. 

 

As we roll into 2025, we started January with a relaxing 

PJ day for residents and staff on New Year’s Day and 

look forward to lots more fun activities through the year. 

  



 
  



 
 
  



 
 
  



 
 
 

  



 
 
  



 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
  



 
  



 
 
 
  



 
 
  



 
  



  



  



  



 

  



  



 
  



Coming up in the future 

 

January sees us jetting off the China with virtual tours and 
Chinese-themed games and activities.  We will be trying 

our hands at some Chinese-themed arts and crafts, biscuit 
decorating as well as exploring some activities that 

celebrate The Year of the Snake. 
 

We will be enjoying entertainment from the ‘Drumfit 
Workshop’ as well as music from Keely and Chinese-

themed dancing from the Dancing Gems dance school. 
 

Trips to the cinema and local tearooms, weather 
permitting, are also planned as well as a pub quiz and all 

our usual favourite activities. 
 
 

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New 

Year. 

 

From Louise, Charlene and all the staff at 

Blair Park 
  



 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their 

relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We would like to invite those families who were unable to 

attend the meeting in November to a Coffee Afternoon on 

Wednesday, 22 January 2025 at 2.00 pm to meet our new 

Deputy Manager, Charlene. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your 

relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board 

when you come and visit your relative. 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


